
 

           

 
 

 
 

 Congratulations to the Girls JH Soccer Team on their 3-0 win vs Islip. Great job team! Watch 
the girls play again today at West Babylon at 4:30pm. Good luck! 

 
 Congratulations to the newly elected officers of the Junior High Student Council: 

8th grade President: Mollie B.; 8th Grade Vice President: Sofia G.; 8th Grade Publicity Chair: 
Adam M.; 8th Grade Publicist: Hailey M.; 8th Grade Treasurer: Abby L.; 7th Grade Vice 
President: Alison M.; 7th Grade Secretary: Hailey C.; 7th Grade Publicist: Corinne L. 
Special shout out to all candidates who ran for each position. We are looking forward to a 
great year! 

 
 The next Language Club meeting is tomorrow morning (Tuesday) in Room 314 at 7:10! 

 
 There will be an important Surf Club meeting tomorrow (Tuesday) after school in the JH 

Cafeteria at 2:35.  
 

 PSAT Practice Booklets are now available at the Counseling Center. Please stop in to pick 
up a booklet if you have already signed up for the exam.  

 
 The Jr. High and Sr. High Art Clubs will start meeting on Tuesday, October 4th after school. 

JH Art Club will meet in Room 209. SH Art Club will meet in Room 217. 
 

 Attention All Seniors:  Please contact your Guidance Counselor to schedule your Senior 
Conference. This is a very important meeting! 

 
 Attention Students:  The School Counselors are making guidance appointments via email. 

Be sure to check your email daily and join your meeting or RSVP by email.  
 

 Hispanic Heritage Month!  ¿Sabías que….? Did you know? Gloria and Emilio Estefan 
from the famed Miami Sound Machine have sold 100 million records and now own their own 
recording studio. She received the U.S. Presidential Medal of Freedom for her contributions 
to American music. 


